STEVE & PAM MULLINS

PAGE 01

01/21/2015 03:31

5053537468

RECEIVED

MAR 1 1 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Dear PSC,

I am writing to you regarding the rate increase for mountain water district in pike county ky. I am **against** such a large increase all at once like they propose; it would be a financial Burden to not only friends but my neighbors and me. I am aware they need a raise for operating costs but they need to not try to get it all at once.

Thank you, Steve Mullins 3600 Dix Fork Sidney, ky 41564